M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 7, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Ballyshannon Middle School Phase 1 

BG#15-279

This item is being removed from the agenda for the board meeting on Thursday, September 8, 2016.  Kahn Construction decided it was in their best interest to not proceed with this project due to the fact that they could not meet the requirements set forth by the Kentucky Department of Education.  The complete project will be bid at another time.

Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
